
 
 
 

David S. Samford 
david@gosssamfordlaw.com 

(859) 368-7740 
 
 
 
 

May 21, 2021 
 

VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 
Ms. Linda Bridwell, P.E. 
Executive Director 
Kentucky Public Service Commission 
211 Sower Boulevard 
Frankfort, KY  40601 
 

RE: In the Matter of the Electronic Application of Bluegrass Water Utility Operating 
Company, LLC for an Adjustment of Rates and Approval of Construction; Case No. 
2020-00290 

 
Dear Ms. Bridwell: 
 
 On behalf of The Homestead Home Owners Association, Inc., Longview Homeowners 
Association, Inc., The Deer Run Estates Homeowners Association, Inc., Arcadia Pines Sewer 
Association, Inc., Carriage Park Neighborhood Association, Inc., Marshall Ridge Sewer 
Association, Inc. and Randview Septic Corporation (collectively, the “Joint Applicants”), attached 
please find the Joint Applicants’ Post-Hearing Data Requests to Bluegrass Water Utility Operating 
Company, LLC.  Please return a file-stamped copy of this filing to my office. 
 
 This will also certify that the foregoing electronic filing is a true and accurate copy of the 
document to be filed in paper medium; that the electronic filing was transmitted to the Commission 
on May 21, 2021; that there are currently no parties that the Commission has excused from 
participation by electronic means in this proceeding; and that a copy of the filing in paper medium 
will be delivered within thirty (30) days of the lifting of the ongoing COVID-19 pandemic state of 
emergency. 
 
 Please do not hesitate to contact me with any questions or concerns. 
 
      Sincerely, 
 
 
 
      David S. Samford 
Enc. 

ATTORNEYS AT LAW PLLC 


